
STRAWBERRY  
SURVEY

A project of the American Friends Service Committee

Thank you for raising awareness about the Gaza blockade! Here’s how it works:

1.	Print the PDF on 18” × 24” sturdy poster 
board.  

2.	Bring stickers or markers for people to 
answer the questions directly on the poster.  

3.	Review information on gazaunlocked.org  
and print copies of the handout at 
gazaunlocked.org/strawberry to give  
to people you talk with.

4.	 Start a conversation—at farmers’ markets, 
Meeting, conferences, summer fairs, family 
reunions, or any place. 

•	 Let people know that you are a 
volunteer with AFSC. 

•	 Tell them that their responses 
are confidential, anonymous, and 
voluntary.  

•	 Anyone is free to stop participating  
or leave at any time.  

•	 Listen.  

5.	Ask people to mark their answers on  
the poster.

•	 If a person has questions and 
comments, write them down.  
Whatever people say (or don’t say)  
is ok.

•	 Participants should feel free to ask 
questions of you before and after 
noting their answers on the poster.

6.	Share the handout and send people to 
gazaunlocked.org for more information.

7.	 Take pictures! Share on social media, 
tag @AFSC_org, and use the hashtag 
#GazaUnlocked.  

8.	Send us the responses. Email a picture of 
your poster to research@afsc.org.  

Thank you for your time! The posters help us assess what people know and don’t know about 
Gaza. Your conversations help us spread awareness and information about Palestinians in Gaza 
that are essential to our educational efforts for peace and justice. If you have any questions, 
please contact Jennifer Bing at 312-427-2534.
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